BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS

APPROVED

The Board of Assessment Appeals met on September 10, 2021 at 5:00 PM in the Assessor’s Office,
New Town Hall. Members present were Lisa Mazzella, Candy Palmer, Paula Woodward, Chairman, and
Cecile McGrath, Secretary to the Board.

Minutes of March 15, 2021 meeting approved unanimously,
APPEALS
Rathbun, Brian — 2003 Ford Ranger — assessment $3380.00

Explained the assessment to high. Brian presented information with regarding mileage, condition of
truck and average trade-in. Members did view the vehicle and stated the NADA books must be used.

Members Paula Woodward and Candy Palmer voted to reduce the assessment to 53150. Lisa
Mazzella opposed.

Denick, Thomas — 2008 Ford Explore — assessment $4920.00

Explained the assessment to high for the mileage and listed other items regarding condition. Did not
bring vehicle as it would not start.

Members unanimously voted to deny the appeal.

Meeting adjourned at 6:00 PM.
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Cecile McGrath, Secretary to the Board
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